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Together We Achieve

Thursday 2nd May 2024
Dear Parents/Carers

We have noticed that throughout school there are some children who are regularly forgetting their PE
kits or wearing the incorrect kit. Please can you check that your child only brings school PE kit to
school.

School PE kit consists of royal blue, navy or black shorts and a yellow/white embroidered/plain t-shirt
(no football shirts or t-shirts/tracksuits with large logos). Children can also wear plain
blue/navy/black/grey sweatshirts/sweaters, and jogging pants if it is cold outside. Please ensure all
items are clearly named.

We also have numerous children who are wearing their school shoes for PE. For safety reasons, it is
really important that your child brings a pair of trainers to wear for their lessons.

Uniforms can be purchased from our local online provider: http://www.handkembroidery.co.uk/ who
also have a shop at 95 Middle Street South, Driffield.

Jewellery, other than a wrist watch and plain stud earrings, must not be worn to school. Children
must remove their watch and earrings for PE lessons. If earrings cannot be removed they must be
taped over. Children are also required to tie back long hair during their lessons.

If you have any spare PE kit, we would be really grateful if you could donate it to school so that we
have some spare kit for children to use if they forget their own.

Thank you for your support and understanding,

Miss Smith

Sport Leader
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